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Davis & Shirtliff Ltd. donated a pumping system demonstration Kit to the College of 
Architecture and Engineering on Friday, October 30, 2015. The Shirtliff team that was led by 
their Technical Director, Mr. Philip Holi, expressed their delight and said that they were proud to 
be associated with UoN. They are also looking forward in forging more collaboration with the 
college in the near future. 

The kit, which will be used to demonstrate the principles of water pumping, was received by Ag. 
Principal, Prof. Peter M. Ngau on behalf of Mechanical Engineering department. He also 
thanked the company for their generous donation. Present during the handover of the equipment 
were the Dean, School of Engineering, Prof Mbuthia Jackson M. and the Chairman, Mechanical 
Engineering, Eng. Prof. Julius Maima Ogola . 

 


